
Dear colleague, 

We are immensely pleased to announce the launch of The Caribbean Oxford Ini�a�ve, or CaribOx, a programme of research 

exchange between academics in Caribbean ins�tu�ons and in the University of Oxford in the United Kingdom. CaribOx is 

administered and supported by The Oxford Research Centre in the Humani�es (TORCH). We hope these unique opportuni�es will 

build and propel significant and mutually beneficial research collabora�ons with academics across geographies. 

2025 will be our pilot year for the programme. We will award two Visi�ng Fellowships and one Travel Grant to scholars employed 

in Caribbean ins�tu�ons of higher educa�on. Applica�ons are open for individuals working across all academic disciplines. 

The CaribOx Visi�ng Fellowships are for one calendar year: ten months of virtual engagement with Oxford collaborators, during 

which they will have access to online University of Oxford resources, and two months in residence in Oxford that will coincide 

with our summer term (Trinity term; 27 April to 21 June 2025). During their residency in Oxford, All Souls College will offer the 

Visi�ng Fellows accommoda�on at one of their proper�es as well as Senior Common Room membership, which includes daily 

lunch and dinner. We will cover the cost of travel to Oxford and are also pleased to offer a per diem to each Visi�ng Fellow. In 

addi�on to this, we will assist with visa costs. 

The CaribOx Travel Grants are intended for academics in the earlier stages of their careers who would benefit from a two-week 

research stay in Oxford. We will cover costs of travel to Oxford and will offer the Grant recipient a per diem to help with 

accommoda�on and subsistence costs. Where necessary, assistance with visas will also be available. Recipients are free to come 

to Oxford during any of our 2025 academic terms (Hilary Term: 19 January to 15 March; Trinity Term: 27 April to 21 June; 

Michaelmas Term 12 October 6 December). 

The deadline for applica�ons for Visi�ng Fellowships and Travel Grants is Monday, 23 September, 5pm (BST). 

You can find more informa�on on this page: h�ps://www.torch.ox.ac.uk/caribox-the-caribbean-oxford-ini�a�ve. If you have 

specific ques�ons about CaribOx, please email caribox@torch.ox.ac.uk. 

Please help us disseminate informa�on about the CaribOx programme to any relevant individuals or groups in your ins�tu�ons. 

We look forward to hearing from you and interested colleagues! 

Very best wishes, 

María del Pilar Blanco

CaribOx Academic Lead

Professor of Spanish American and Compara�ve Literature

University of Oxford 
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